
Grand Commandery  

of 

 Knights Templar 

of the State of 

   West Virginia 
      

November 2023 

 

Happy Thanksgiving to all sir knights and their families, 

 

It's that time of year again when we gather with family and friends to 

celebrate and give thanks to our great creator for our many blessings. This is 

also a time when we need to take a look around us and see what we can do to 

help those less fortunate than ourselves. Look to the widows and widowers who 

might be spending the holidays alone. A friendly face or a phone call to check on 

them might be the spiritual lift they need right now. 

We must also remember the brother or sister who might need a friendly 

reminder that they have a friend to talk to or depend on. This time of year is a 

bad time for some people. We have a roof over our heads and food to eat. Some 

people don't have the luxury of a warm meal or a place to sleep. 

Give thanks that you have the necessities for warmth and comfort. The 

good Lord has blessed each and every one of us. 

Timothy 4:4-5:  "For everything God created is good, and nothing is to be 

rejected if it is received with thanksgiving, because it is consecrated by the word" 

 

Sam Krafft 

Right Eminent Grand Commander 

 


